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Wisconsin United for Freedom Requests to Meet with Gov. Evers to Discuss Health Freedom 

 
Email Received from staff on Tuesday 7/27/2021 at 3:29 PM: 
                      

********************************************************************** 
In-person meetings are happening, just not with us.  Know where Governor Evers stands. 

 
“ We hear you loud and clear.  You do not care.  You do not care about our rights over our own bodies, concerns, or our jobs.  
You do not care about our frontline workers, or respect their right to bodily autonomy.  It is truly a tragedy that it has come 

to this – but we are telling you today, we will not back down from this fight.”  
-(open letter 8/4/21) 
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Wisconsin Department of Financial Institutions; July 27, 2021 
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LBGT Center of SE Wisconsin; June 9, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


